Mater Misericordiae Ltd P 07 3163 81M
Raymond Terrace, ACN 096 708 922
South Brisbane Qld 4101

21 October 2020

Dear Professor Ross

RE: Submission of Progress Report and Extension of HREC Approval

Project Id: 24970
Project Title: CMCOA
Review Reference: PRGRPT/MML/24970 (V2)

| write to advise that on behalf of the Mater Misericordiae Ltd Human Research Ethics Committee (EC00332)(MML HREC), on 15 October 2020, |
reviewed and approved your request for an extension to the above-mentioned study and noted the accompanying annual progress report.

The approval expiry date has been extended to 3 November 2023.

This report and extension will be seen by the MML HREC at its next scheduled HREC meeting. You will not receive any further correspondence
regarding this noting.

It should be noted that all requirements of the original approval still apply. Please continue to provide progress reports at least every 12 months
until the study has been completed. This receipt has been forwarded by email in accordance with Section 5.1.37 (i) of the National Statement on
Ethical Conduct in Human Research 2007 (updated 2018).

Please accept our best wishes for the remainder of the study and should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact the Research
Ethics Office on 07 3163 1585.

Yours sincerely

Professor Ross Pinkerton wmp; FRACP

Chairperson, Mater Misericordiae Ltd Human Research Ethics Committee (EC00332)
Mater Research

research.ethics@mater.uq.edu.au

This HREC is constituted and operates in accordance with the National Health and Medical Research Council’s (NHMRC) National Statement
on Ethical Conduct in Human Research (2007), updated 2018. The processes used by this HREC to review multi-centre research proposals
have been certified by the National Health and Medical Research Council.

© Mater Misericordiae Ltd. ACN 096 708 922.
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